
  

Public Notice 
 

 
  

City of Los Angeles 
Department of Building and Safety 

Solid Waste Local Enforcement Agency 
 

NOTICE OF MODIFICATION TO THE  
SOLID WASTE PERMIT FOR ACTIVE 
RECYCLING MATERIAL RECOVERY 

FACILITY &  
TRANSFER STATION 

 

 

 

Notification Date:   May 24, 2023 
 
Project Type    Modification to the Solid Waste Facility Permit  
                                                             # 19-AR-1250 
 
Project Name:   Active Recycling Material Recovery Facility & Transfer    
                                                            Station                                              
     MODIFICATION TO SOLID WASTE FACILITY PERMIT       
 
Project Location:   2000 W. Slauson Avenue    
     Los Angeles, California 90047 
 
Facility Contact:   Errol Segal  
     (323) 295-7774 
 
Applicant:    Active Recycling Company, Inc 
      
Application Received:   March 16, 2023 
 
LEA Approved Application: April 11, 2023 
 
LEA Contact:   Jose Gutierrez, LEA Program Supervisor 
     (213) 252-3348 
     Jose.Gutierrez @lacity.org 
Please be advised that the City of Los Angeles Solid Waste Local Enforcement Agency (LEA) 
received and approved a Report of Facility Information (RFI) amendment to the Solid Waste 
Facility Permit for the Active Recycling & Transfer Station.  The LEA is certified by the California 
Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) to enforce state laws and 
regulations at solid waste sites within the City of Los Angeles, including all transfer stations.  
 



NOTICE OF CHANGE TO RFI                 page 2 of 2 
ACTIVE RECYCLING 
SWIS No. 19-AR-1250                 
May 24, 2023 
 
Description of Project and LEA’s Determination  
 
The Active Recycling facility is a 3.56-acre transfer station located at 2000 W. Slauson Avenue in 
Los Angeles, California.  
 
On March 16, 2023, the LEA received from Active Recycling an application for a modification to 
the SWFP to exchange metal recycling for curbside recycling material. 
 
The LEA finds that the proposed change is consistent with all applicable certified and/or adopted 
CEQA documents, is consistent with State Minimum Standards, and does not conflict with the 
terms and conditions in the current solid waste facilities permit.  The LEA approved the 
modification and CEQA addendum on April 11, 2023. 
 
Where copy of application can be reviewed 
 
A copy of the approved application for the Modification to SWFP is available for public review by 
appointment in the LEA office located at 221 N. Figueroa St., Rm. 1250, Los Angeles, CA 90012.  
Please contact Mr. Jose Gutierrez at (213) 252-3348 to make an appointment.  The approved 
application may also be seen online at: 
https://ladbs.org/services/core-services/code-enforcement/lea-information  
 
LEA Contact Information 
 
If you have any questions after reviewing the above information or would like to schedule an 
appointment to review the RFI Amendment, please contact Jose Gutierrez at (213) 252-3348.  You 
may also email the LEA regarding this matter at Jose.Gutierrez @lacity.org. 
 
Appeals Process Information 
 
For information on the appeals process to challenge the LEA’s approval of the SWFP Modification, 
you may contact Jose Gutierrez at (213) 252-3348. 
 
 
 
           

 
 

 


